
SDMC Minutes, March 28, 2019 

 

The minutes from the last meeting were read. Ms. Hartzog made the motion to approve and Ms. 
Baldwin seconded the approval. 
 
PLCs with Mr. Amerson and individual grade levels held today. 
 
Submissions by Teachers: 
 

• Ms. Randell wants to know if first grade is going to have a TA next year. 
o The current TA is on FMA 
o Mr. Amerson has contacted her husband recently, but has not heard back from him. 

• Ms. Randall wants to know if the old freestanding smartboards that haven’t been replaced will 
be replaced? When will they be installed? 

o We have the boards and projectors 
o We need the mounts. 
o Mr. Amerson is trying to negotiate on the price of installing the mounts. 

• Will the laminator be repaired? It will not turn on. 
o Mr. Amerson will check on this. 

• Mrs. Hilton says there is a concern with the TAs being used as substitutes when we are short of 

subs. The teachers are not getting their time for student remediation tutoring. 

o Mr. E brought up the fact that the TAs come up with a schedule where the TAs split up 

the day, so one of them is not subbing all day. 

o Jennifer Delange suggested that volunteer parents could help with copying with each 

grade level. There is a group of parents that are already doing that with fourth grade. 

Mr. Amerson said that he would be alright with doing that until the end of the year, but 

wants to wait  

• Waiver 

o We have only one waiver for next year. 

o We can opt out of the five days for early dismissal.  

o The committee voted unanimously to continue with the five early dismissal days for 

next year. 

• The next scheduled SDMC meeting is Thursday, May 16. 

 
 


